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It is the policy of the Educational Service Unit 2 to provide services to member schools; 
however, non-member schools may request services under the following guidelines: 
 
1. The requested service may legally be provided to the non-member school, and 
 
2. The requested service is currently being offered to member schools and the requested 

service does not require additional personnel or equipment beyond what any additional 
revenue would generate, and 

 
3. The requested service is “charged” a fee so as not to place a financial burden on the 

ESU and its member schools. 
 
The ESU Administrator shall review the non-member’s request and either approve or deny 
it based on the best interest of the ESU and its member schools.  The ESU Administrator 
will determine the appropriate cost or fee for service requested by the non-member school. 
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